INTERNATIONAL SEABED AUTHORITY

THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Note No ISA/E0SG/2020/198

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority presents his
compliments to the Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority and has the
honour to refer to the second part of the twenty-sixth session of the Council of the
International Seabed Authority.

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority transmits attached
herewith a letter dated 3 December 2020 from the President of the Council of the
International Seabed Authority concerning agenda items 14 (Report of the Finance
Committee), 15 (Budget of the International Seabed Authority) and 16 (Scale of assessment for
contributions to the budget of the International Seabed Authority).

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this
opportunity to renew to the Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority
the assurances of his highest consideration.

Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority
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